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ANNUAL MEETING The Annual Meet-
ing was held Monday, February 2, 2009 in
the Community Room at the Fire Station 3
at 1000 Pace at 7 PM. The 2009 MTHA
Board is:

Ed Velie, President 303-684-2911
Joan Bristol, Vice President 303-678-7711
Dean Barta, Treasurer 303-570-4545

Melinda Yale, Secretary 303-684-6355
Ted Farwell 303-834-8481
Julianne Luther 303-651-1153
Karlin Morris 303-678-7614

MTHA REGULAR MEETING DATES
The dates set for the Regular Board Meet-
ings are Tuesday, April 7", Tuesday, July
14™ and Tuesday, November 3rd.

SPRING-CLEAN-UP
Please join us the mom-
ing of Saturday, April
18th for Spring Clean-
up. We meet on the
commons around 9 or
9:30 to pick up trash,
trim some of the shrubbery and do some
minor pruning on the trees. In case of rain
or snow the alternate date is Saturday, April
25", It’s a great way to meet your
neighbors and we all have a good time
sprucing the grounds up.

NEW MEADOWS SIGN At last, after
coordinating placement around a water
main through our first choice location and
other challenges the brick columns are
done, the fence panel installed and the sign
is in place. After 28 years the area awaits a
facelift that will include irrigation, rock,
and planting as our contribution to the
majority contribution received through our
2008 Neighborhood Improvement Grant.

SUMMER PICNIC While it is not known
if the NGLA Activity Grant will be avail-
able from the city, it was decided to plan for
a picnic on a Sunday in June and Dean
Barta has agreed to be grill guy again. The
members wanted to have it later in the day
such as from 4-6 and if no grant money is
available we’ll all bring our own meat to be
grilled, drag over our own tables and chairs
and have a fun potluck.

GARAGES: To prevent theft of bicycles
and tools, etc. please keep your garage door
closed. The Longmont Police Department
said that with the coming of warmer
weather people are leaving their garage
doors open and there has been an increase
in theft from garages. LIGHTS ON:
Please check your outside garage lights to
see that they are working and are coming on
at night. As we don’t have street lights it is
helpful for those who like to walk if the
area is lighted.

THE PONDS AND WATERWAYS: All
recreational use of the ponds and waterways
is prohibited. Please do not disturb the
wildlife! This means NO fishing, swim-
ming, wading (including pets), and boating,
rafting, rock throwing or climbing onto the
rocks. WARNING TO PARENTS: the
pond bottoms are soft clay (quick sand) and
will not support the weight of a child or
adult. All children must have adult supervi-
sion when using the commons. A Parking
Lot Reminder: Dues must be current to

use the parking lots.




